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Sunday Worship Service 
ENGLISH SERVICE // February 28, 2021 

A SHOCKING SHAME 

Speaker: Rev. Susan Van Riesen 

Scripture: Lamentations 2 (NIV) 

 

1 ​How the Lord has covered Daughter Zion 
    with the cloud of his anger! 
He has hurled down the splendor of Israel 
    from heaven to earth; 
he has not remembered his footstool 
    in the day of his anger. 
 
2 ​Without pity the Lord has swallowed up 
    all the dwellings of Jacob; 
in his wrath he has torn down 
    the strongholds of Daughter Judah. 
He has brought her kingdom and its princes 
    down to the ground in dishonor. 
 
11 ​My eyes fail from weeping, 
    I am in torment within; 
my heart is poured out on the ground 
    because my people are destroyed, 

because children and infants faint 
    in the streets of the city. 
 
12 ​They say to their mothers, 
    “Where is bread and wine?” 
as they faint like the wounded 
    in the streets of the city, 
as their lives ebb away 
    in their mothers’ arms. 
 
13 ​What can I say for you? 
    With what can I compare you, 
    Daughter Jerusalem? 
To what can I liken you, 
    that I may comfort you, 
    Virgin Daughter Zion? 
Your wound is as deep as the sea. 
          Who can heal you 

 

   

 



 

 

Announcements 

Welcome! 
If you are new to Lord’s Grace, we want to get to know you! Please fill out the newcomer’s form: 
http://lordsgrace.org/welcomecard  

Love Fund 
The ​February love offering​ will be designated for LGCC brothers and sisters in need. 
The Love Fund is also available to help our church family in times of need. The purpose of 
the fund is to provide temporary financial assistance to people with emergency needs 
because of illness, injury, unemployment, poverty, accidents, natural disasters, family 
problems, and other crisis situations. Please contact an elder, pastor, or 
elders@lordsgrace.org​ for more information. 

English Adult Sunday School 
Today’s topic is ​Meaning of Work (Creation & Redemption Mandates)​. Everyone is 
welcome to join. Go to ​lordsgrace.org/service​ for links and more details. 

Women’s Sunday School – 1 Peter: Our Witness to the World 
11:15am-12:30pm. Class description & link at ​lordsgrace.org/service​. 
Meeting ID: 820 3650 8296; Passcode: 693309 
 

Pastor David’s Farewell  
Today is Pastor David's last day at LGCC. Let's send him off with a celebration of love and 
appreciation for all he has done for our church these last five years. On ​TODAY at 2pm​, 
join the virtual celebration via Zoom. We'll have a time of prayer, sharing, and a fun game 
to see how much you know about Pastor David ​(https://kahoot.it/​ or download the app). 
Zoom Meeting ID: 846 2325 3893; Passcode: P.David 

Anita Lowe Memorial 
We welcome you to join us online on Saturday, March 6, 2021 1:30-3:00 PM as we 
remember Mrs. Anita Lowe’s life with thankfulness, reflection and joy.  Please go to the 
link: ​https://www.mykeeper.com/event/anita-lowe-online-memorial-service​ where we will 
post the Zoom and Youtube links for the event. You can write a note, tribute or story or 
upload a photo on her memorial website with this link ​Anita's Memorial​ starting 3/2. 

Destination Dig VBS 
Our virtual VBS will be held ​June 21-25​. 10:00am-11:30am for 3-5 years old, 
9:30am-12:00pm for kids entering K-6th grade in Fall 2021. Registration begins on March 1 
and ends on March 23. For more info and registration, visit ​lordsgrace.org/vbs2021​. 
Please invite your friends and neighbors to join us. We also need volunteers, both adults 
and youth, to serve at VBS. Please contact Tammy (​tyang@lordsgrace.org​) for this 
wonderful opportunity to serve God. 

Mandarin Pastor Search 
The Mandarin congregation is in search of a pastor. The Search Committee members are 
Pastor John Pan, Philip Zhou, Pauline Auyeung, Jiang Li, Connie Cheung, & Xinyu Wang. If 
you have any questions and/or referrals, please contact the committee at 
mpsearch@lordsgrace.org​. 
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Cantonese Pastoral Search 
Thanks to our Lord's guidance, the Cantonese Pastoral Search Committee would like to 
report to you with gratitude and excitement that the visas of Rev. Frank Lau and his family 
have been granted by the US Consulate in Hong Kong. Hoping that they will come and 
serve together with us soon. Please continue to pray for their transition and relocation.  

Spiritual Gifts Survey 
We are asking all church members to complete the Spiritual Gifts Survey.  
Please go to: ​https://lordsgrace.org/SpiritualGifts 

COVID-19 Update 
Please be vigilant during this recent surge in COVID-19 cases, especially with many 
college students returning home. The Santa Clara County Public Health Department 
recommends avoiding large holiday gatherings to limit exposure. You can find out where 
to get free testing and other COVID-19 information at Santa Clara County website 
sccfreetest.org​. 

English Congregation Hangout 
Bring your own coffee and meet us after service from ​10:45-11:15am​.  Everyone will be 
placed into smaller groups for a couple of different hangout sessions and still be able to 
make it to Sunday School.  Come and stay as long as you like! 
Zoom Meeting ID:​ 834 6322 6442; ​Password:​ hangout 

Moms in Prayer 
Moms in Prayer hosts a Prayer Meeting every Sunday 8:30-9:30am. For more information, 
go to ​lordsgrace.org/english/ministries/moms-in-prayer​. 

Men’s Logos Group 
The Men's Logos Group will be starting a new Bible memory series based on the 
Navigators’ “Topical Memory System Life Issues” booklet.  We will be meeting on Zoom at 
7:30pm the 3rd Friday of every month​.  Come and join us in this enriching spiritual 
discipline!  Contact Ed Wong at ​edwinw123@yahoo.com​ for more info. 

Circle of Three 
If you are interested in starting or joining a Circle of Three, handbooks will be available on 
the church website, ​lordsgrace.org/CircleOfThree​ and can be picked up from the office. 
Contact ​office@lordsgrace.org​ to make arrangements. 
 

Lunch with a Pastor 
Join our 15-minute lunch time devotional ​Monday-Friday @ 12:30pm​.  Feel free to bring 
your kids. Join us at ​lordsgrace.org/devotional 
 

Office Hours with a Pastor 
Thursdays from 2-4pm​ on Zoom. Anyone can sign up to pray, talk about church business, 
or just to chat. If you want to sign up for a 20-minute session, just email Pastor Brian at 
bleong@lordsgrace.org​ and he will schedule you in. 
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Need Requests and Fulfillment 
If anyone​ has any needs​, you may​ fill out a Google form​ at ​lordsgrace.org/haveneed​. If 
you can ​fulfill any needs​, please fill out ​lordsgrace.org/fillneed​. The Body Life Deacons, 
Wendy Leu, Candy Chan, and Marcella Feng, will review the requests and coordinate 
resources to meet needs in the church as much as possible. Both forms can also be 
accessed on the church website - ​lordsgrace.org/service 

Stephen Ministers 
Do you feel lonely and need someone to talk to during this shelter-in-place period? Do 
you want a friend to talk to? Stephen Ministers are here to support you. They can call 
regularly and pray for you during this difficult time. If you are interested, please contact 
stephenministry@lordsgrace.org​. 

Coronavirus Response Team 
If you desire care, prayer and help during this pandemic time, please contact any of the 
Coronavirus Response Team members (Pastor Patrick, Julia Chan, Chrissy Cheung, Daniel 
Cheng, ML Chan, John Hui, Abraham Law, Mindy Gao, Pastor Pan, Pastor Chiu). As 
always, we will maintain confidentiality. 

 

Give to LGCC: lordsgrace.org/giving 
While the shelter-in-place order is in effect, the pastoral and office staff continue to work hard remotely 
to maintain smooth operations of LGCC’s worship and ministries, to care for the congregants, and to 
share God’s love with the communities. During this time, church members can continue to make tithing 
and offering through various means, including online and with stocks. Checks can be mailed to the 
church office -- Attn: Accounting, 1101 San Antonio Road, Mountain View, CA 94043 

Last Week’s Web Attendance 

 

Cantonese Worship  128 

English Worship  115 

Mandarin Worship  73 

Children Worship  72 

Sunday School 

Children  72 

Youth  6 

Adult  Cantonese: 86  Mandarin: 23  English: 36 
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